
January 23, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503  

RE:     DO NOT REDOCKET—Docket UE-190666—Request to Extend Effective Date

 

On August 9, 2019, Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power), a division of PacifiCorp, 
submitted revised tariffs in compliance with the new requirements set forth in the revised rules in 
WAC 480-106. On October 24, 2019, after discussions with Commission staff and Renewable 
Energy Coalition / Northwest Intermountain Power Producers, the company requested to revise 
the effective date to January 24, 2020. As discussed at the January 23, 2020 open meeting, the 
company now respectfully requests to revise the effective date to March 13, 2020, for the 
following tariffs.  

Original Sheet Nos. QF.1 – QF.18 Schedule QF Avoided Cost Purchases from Cogeneration 
and Small Power Production 

Please direct questions to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

        /s/       
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

01/23/20   16:03

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N

mailto:etta.lockey@pacificorp.com

